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The Eastern Region has had a busy summer showing season.  

The Norfolk show which is a 2 day event had driving on the first day and in -hand on the 

second. 

Tendring and shuttlewoth shows were held on the same date this year 14th July. But both 

shows were well supported by our members.  

Then it was the Heckington show which is always well supported as it is a lovely friendly 

family show.  

The East Anglian donkey show held in August again good numbers of donkeys being shown. 

The Championship show was again well supported by the Eastern Region and our juniors 

doing well in Ridden and the handler classes. 

I’m pleased to report that Liz Wright, Carole Travell and Jo Cordell are working hard at 

getting the new Peterborough replacement show in October up and running, it will be held 

this year at Skylark garden centre in March Cambs. It has a big field and café facilities on 

site. The show schedules have been sent out already.    

 

Thursday Club held on the second Thursday of the month is starting to take off. We have 

had members coming along with their donkeys wanting to do agility and ring craft. We have 

coffee and cake and loads of donkey chat.  

The Committee are working together to get the AGM social side sorted out and we are 

getting ready to welcome you all to our Eastern Region. 

Annette Staveley 

Regional Delegate. 

 


